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Imagine Jim...sitting & waiting over at Tia Sofia (or whichever your favorite Santa Fe breakfast
joint); and, as Sofia's midway thru prep'ing your huevos rancheros, the temp in her kitchen rises
above 80 to 85 degrees (or whatever your heat-cap w/b) and so your half-cooked 'huevos' may have
to sit unattended 45 minutes!!! Or maybe Tia Sophia will need to hire 2-3-4 chefs to do the job of
one, to keep your patronage...which naturally puts her storefront & family business into extreme
financial duress & ultimately, jeopardy. 
Exponentialize Sir, this petty example across the panoply of New Mexico business & industry --- to
our manufacturing plants; train yards; drilling & mining ops; road-reconstruction projects; home &
office construction; restaurant preparation; food trucks; outdoor farmers markets, concerts &
festivals ---and imagine, Cabinet Secretary Kenney, the colossal damage to our state's economy this
OSHA-inspired rule will create. 
Please Sir, RE-CONSIDER, and shovel this rule proposal into the dustbin of NM History. 

Best & Thanx...PJS 
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105 East Alice Street 
Silver City, NM. 88061 
561.843.6052 


